
Baptism: Call the Parish Office as early as possible to make arrangements. A Baptism Preparation Class is required for first time parents. 

Reconciliation: Wednesday from 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm and Saturday from 3:30 p.m. to 4:45 p.m., and by appointment.  

Communion Calls: Call the Parish Office if you wish Holy Communion brought to a member of your family. 

Marriage: Call the Parish Office at least 6 months before the anticipated date of the wedding. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (R.C.I.A.): Email Charles Burk at burkce53@gmail.com to learn about the Catholic faith. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Children & Youth (R.C.I.C.), Reconciliation & First Communion: Beth Supple, Coordinator of  

Sacramental Preparation at firstsacraments@hfccmail.org. 

Perpetual Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in the Oratory: For information, email Cindy Daily at cindy.daily@verizon.net. 

Rosary: Saturday at 4:30 p.m. & Wednesday at 5:00 p.m. in the Church. Monday at 6:30 p.m. in the Chapel. 

Prayer Network: To have prayers said for a special intention, call Chuck & Sally Miller at 410-798-4884. 

 
GET THE MYPARISH APP on your phone/tablet through the App Store or Google Play Store. Search for Holy Family-Davidsonville. 
https://www.facebook.com/Holy-Family-Catholic-Church-Davidsonville-Maryland 

HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC CHURCH 
826 West Central Ave.         Davidsonville, Maryland 21035 

 

Parish Mission 
“Engaged in Christ, Engaged with Each Other, Engaged in our Community” 

For a complete list of staff emails and ministries, visit our website at www.holyfamilychurch.com 
Bulletin Deadline:  Monday at  8:00 a.m. 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES FOR CATHOLIC PARISHES IN SOUTH ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY 
 

Holy Family 
Daily Mass: Tuesday, Wednesday,  Thursday, Friday: 9:00a.m. (Church) 

Weekend Mass Schedule: Saturday: 5:00pm, Sunday: 7:45am, 9:15am & 11:15am (Church) 

Our Lady  of  Perpetual  Help,  Edgewater  .  .  .  .  . 4 4 3 -2 0 3 -1 0 0 2 
Saturday: 4:00p.m., 7:00p.m. (Spanish)    Sunday: 10:00a.m. 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 9:00a.m. 

Our Lady of  Sorrows , Owensville  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 4 1 0 -8 6 7 -2 0 5 9 
Saturday: 5:00p.m.       Sunday: 10:30a.m. 

 Tuesday & Thursday: 9:00a.m. 

Directors of Youth Ministry: …………...John Freiland (ext. 85)  
Co-Director Youth Ministry…………...Michael Daily ( ext. 24) 
Director of Music Ministry (ext. 36)…………… Ron Brown 
Hall Manager/Building Operations (ext. 27)……Louisa Woolery 
“Virtus” (Stand) Coordinator 
 
Office of Religious Education 410-798-5680 
Director (ext. 30)…………………….             Dodie Seppi 
Office Assistant (ext. 62)……………………..…..Sandy Kaiser 
Coordinator of Sacramental Prep.(ext. 29) …… Beth Supple 
 
School of the Incarnation (PreK-8) 410-519-2285 
www.schooloftheincarnation.org 

Parish Office (Washington line) ............................... 301-261-7399 
                        (Baltimore line) .................................. 410-269-0586 
FAX ............................................................................. 410-798-5315 
 
Office Hours: Mon.-Thurs. 8:30a.m.-4:30p.m; Friday 8:30a.m.- Noon 
 
Pastor (ext. 32) ………………...………...........Fr. Michael Jendrek 
Permanent Deacon ……………………………..Dcn.Doug 
Lovejoy 
Permanent Deacon ………………………Dcn.Moise DeVillier, Jr. 
Parish Secretary (ext. 35) ....................................... Donna Wardrup 
Receptionist (ext. 21) ...............................................  Jeanne Collins 
Office Assistant (ext. 23)……………………………..Mara Barnett 
Accountant (ext. 22) ..................................................... Jean Phillips  
Maintenance (ext. 49)……………………………… Bobby Jones 
Director of Adult Enrichment (ext. 33)………...Margaret Wood 
Director of Family & Fellowship Ministry (ext. 34)…Cyndi Zajic 
 

October 23, 2022  



Mon. 9:00 a.m. 
 

No Daily Mass 

Tues. 9:00 a.m. 
 

For the repose of the soul of Terry 
Horning 

Wed. 9:00 a.m. 
 

For the intentions of Monday 
Rosary 

Thurs.  9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Fran 
Massimei 

Fri. 9:00 a.m For the repose of the souls of Nina 
& Phillip Puccia 

Sat. 5:00 p.m. For the repose of the soul of 
Michael Hardy 

Sun. 7:45 a.m. For the repose of the soul of 
Carma Henderson 

Sun. 9:15 a.m. For the intentions of Kathy Elder 
and for the intentions of our 
Parishioners 

Sun. 11:15 a.m. For the repose of the soul of 
James R. Stevens 

PRAY FOR: Cheri Waesche, John Cobis, 
Joseph & Sue Pazulski, Hazel Garland, Gene 
Baez, Bo Thoms,  Carol Sepeta, Gerry 
Deighan, Dorothy Wright, Brayden Chesnick, 
Richard Addair,  Augusta Hunt, Tracy Joyce, 
Jenny Worrell,  Maria Witz, Morgan Earp, 

Oliver Moses Jaquez, Emma Webster, Tamara Huggins, Debi 
Greenfield, Thomas Scarduzio, Mike Greenwell, Liam O’Brien, 
Pauline Lukash, Lexi Woepler, Elizabeth Coe, Jessica Connell, 
Bradley Abell, Ricky Smith, Lauren Scalici, Edward Stromberg, 
Jr., Noah Haas, John Kelly, Bill Hoffman, Mary Markuski, Steve 
Arapian, Linda Markuski, Ken Carter, Pam Thayer, Geri 
McCarthy, Adam & Christine Palmer, Priscilla Snyder, Laura 
Ruitberg, Anita Stuck and for those on the prayer network.    
 

 If a name can be removed from the list above, please call 
the Parish Office at 410-269-0586.                   
  

Oct. 24th - Oct. 30th 

CONGRATULATIONS TO: Alex Zaatra & 
Sandra Pinto and Ryan Corrigan & Delena 
Ganey as they were joined in marriage this 
past weekend. Please keep them in your 
prayers.  

~ Pastor’s Note ~ 

 Michael Daily, our Co-Director for Youth Ministry, 
recently informed me that he is leaving his position on our Parish 
Staff as of December 1, 2022. For the past fourteen months, 
Michael has admirably assisted our Youth on their faith journeys. 
Among other activities, he has assisted in our Confirmation 

Program, the retreat in Massachusetts, and our Vacation Bible 
Camp. I invite you to join me in thanking Michael for his good 

service to both our youth and our parish. Please join me in 
praying for him as he begins this new chapter in his life.  
 Again, I thank you for your financial support to our 

Parish. If you would like to give through Electronic Fund Transfer 
(EFT) and would like help in doing so, feel free to call the Parish 
Office and a staff member will be glad to help you.  

 Our Children’s Nursery is now open during the 
9:15am and 11:15am Sunday Masses for children between 
the ages of 2 and 5 years. Also, at the 9:15am Mass, we 
often have Children’s Liturgy of the Word (CLOW). Adult 
volunteers are needed. So, if you would like to help in the 

Nursery or with CLOW, please call the Parish Office and ask 
for Cyndi Zajic.  

Blessings! 
  

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Confessions 
will be held on Wednesday, October 19th from 5pm 
to 6pm in the Church. 

HOLY HOUR: Thursdays from 7pm-8pm in the 
Chapel with exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament, rosary and contemplation prayer 
Lectio Divina.  

READINGS FOR THE 31st SUNDAY  
IN ORDINARY TIME 

 First Reading: Wisdom 11:22-12:2 

 Responsorial Psalm: Psalm 145:1-2, 8-9, 10-11, 13,14 

 Second Reading: 2 Thessalonians 1:11-2:2  

 Gospel: Luke 19:1-10 

YOU'RE INVITED TO COFFEE 
AND DONUTS after all Sunday 
Masses on the following dates: 
November 6, January 8, 
February 5, March 5, May 7, 
June 4. 

YOU'RE INVITED TO A WINE AND 
CHEESE GATHERING after the 5pm 
Mass on the following Saturdays: 
November 5, January 7, February 4, 
March 4, May 6, June 3. If you would 
like to be a server at these events, 
please reach out to Cyndi at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

“But the tax collector stood off at a distance…and 
prayed, ‘O God, be merciful to me a sinner.’ I tell you, 

the latter went home justified, not the former; for 
whoever exalts himself will be humbled, and the one 

who humbles himself will be exalted.”  
Lk 18:13a, 13c-14 

ALL SOULS DAY MEMORIAL MASS:  Wednesday, 
November 2, 2022, 7pm Mass.  A small reception will be 
held after Mass in Unity Hall.  Let us remember and pray 
for those we have lost this past year.  

mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org


DAVIDSONVILLE, MD 

Sun. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Nursery Open at the 9:15am & 11:15am 
Masses, Children’s Nursery 
Rel. Edu. Gr. PreK-8 9:10am-10:25am and  
11am-12:15pm, Classrooms 2-6, 10-18 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word at the 9:15am 
Mass, Children’s Library 
First Reconciliation Class 10:30am-11:30am, 
Classroom 4 
Baptisms 12:30pm, Church 
First Reconciliation Class 6:30pm-7:30pm, 
Zoom 

Mon. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Police Emergency Training 8am-10:30am, 
Church Grounds 
Walking with Purpose 10am-11:30am, 
Classrooms 12, 13 
Rel. Edu. Gr. K-8 4:45pm-6pm, Classrooms 2-
6, 10-18 
Rosary Group 6:30pm-7pm, Chapel 
Bible Study 7pm-8:30pm, Classrooms 12-14 

Tues. Adoration continues, Oratory  
Making Music Program 9am-Noon, Children’s 
Library 
Women’s Cursillo Group Meeting  
9:30am– 11am, Classroom 14 
Women’s Study 10am-11:30am,  
Classrooms 12, 13 
RCIC 6:30pm-8:30, Classroom 16 
RCIA 7pm-8:30pm, Classrooms 10, 11 
Men’s Group 7:30pm-8:30pm, Classroom 14 

Wed. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Senior Ministry Luncheon Noon-2pm, Unity 
Hall (2/3) & Kitchen 
Parish Study 10am-11:30am & 7pm-8:30pm, 
Unity Hall (1/3) 
First Reconciliation Class 4:30pm-5:30pm, 
Classroom 4 
Confessions 5pm-6pm, Church 
Men’s Choir Rehearsal 7:30pm-9pm, Church 

Thurs. 
 
 

Adoration continues, Oratory 
Prayer Hour 7pm-8pm, Chapel 
Walking with Purpose 7pm-8:30pm, 
Classrooms 12, 13 
9:15am Choir Rehearsal 7:30pm-9pm, 
Church 

Fri. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Friday Fellowship 9:30am, Lower level lobby 
Floral Arranging 9:30am, Church & Liturgy 
Workspace  
Middle School Halloween Party 6pm-9pm, 
Unity Hall (2/3) 

Sat.  Adoration continues, Oratory 
Men’s Group 7am-8am, Classroom 10 

STOCK DONATIONS TO HOLY FAMILY: 
Donating appreciated stock is an efficient way 
to make a charitable gift.  It’s easy and it saves 

the donor from paying capital gains taxes.  If you itemize your 
deductions you are eligible to deduct the full fair market value of 
the stock, up to IRS limits.   Effectively you’re able to contribute 
20% more than if you sold the stock and paid capital gains taxes. 
Please contact Donna at office@hfccmail.org in the parish office 
for information on the process for doing this.  

GIVE UP YOUR ENVELOPES: We 
invite you to help your parish save money 
by giving up your offertory envelopes. 
Enrolling with Faith Direct will provide 
Holy Family with consistent support and 
simplify your giving without the wasteful 
envelopes. Visit www.faithdirect.net and 

use our Church code: MD61.Thank you for your continued 
support of our parish family!  
 
If you are already enrolled in Faith direct please remember that if 
there are any changes to your credit card account (expiration 
date, new account number) you need to notify Faith Direct. If you 
do not do this, your donation cannot be processed.  The same is 
true for any changes to your bank accounts if you are paying 
through ACH.  Thank you for your attention to this and for your 
support of Holy Family. 
 
 

 REMINDER: If you change from envelopes to electronic 
giving through Faith Direct, please contact the office to 
cancel envelopes.  

 

OUR DAILY BREAD CASSEROLES  
 

Pans will be available this weekend, October 22nd & 23rd 
on the tables in the Narthex and also under the blue 

grocery cart outside the front of the Church. 
 

All casseroles must be returned frozen the  weekend 
of October 29th & 30th.  

 

 VOLUNTEERS needed to collect the frozen casseroles 
before Masses. Come 10 minutes early and load casseroles 
onto the cart and put them in the freezer in Unity Hall about 
10 minutes after Mass starts.     

 To help drive to Baltimore, load your car with casseroles and 
drive to Our Daily Bread and once you are there, they will 
help you unload.  Takes about 2 hours.  

 
For more information, please contact Linda Wilk at 

linda.wilk@wilkworld.net.  

Collection Report 
October 15th & 16th 

Offertory $5,524 
Maintenance Fund $2,052 

Poor Box $2,884.76 (Hurricane Relief) 
Attendance $781 

 UPCOMING SECOND COLLECTION 
St. Elizabeth of Hungary School in Haiti 

Oct. 29th & 30th 

“MUSIC FOR MEMORIES” EAGLE SCOUT PROJECT:  Madeline 
Loughlin is a prospective Eagle Scout for the Scouts BSA program, 
and her project will be the collecting of Electronic Devices (Apple, 
Android, Kindle Etc.), and other electronic MP3 devices and chargers 
with the purpose of donating them to Alzheimer's patients to help 
trigger memories through music.  You can help with her project by 
donating Electronic Devices. Any device that can access the internet 
and/or has a music app, place in the box on the table in the Narthex 
by the Church doors. 

mailto:office@hfccmail.org
http://www.faithdirect.net


30TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER:  If you have 
taken a Marriage Encounter weekend and 
would like to join a monthly Marriage 
Encounter Prayer Circle please contact Eileen 
Dickey at 410-867-3542 for more information.

WITNESS TO LOVE: This is our 
premarital program at Holy Family.  It is a 
six-chapter book study that you complete 
with a Sponsor Couple from the 
church.  Contact Cyndi, if you have any 

questions about premarital programs at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

WINTER RELIEF SIGN-UPS: Holy 
Family will be hosting Winter Relief from 
Nov. 28th to Dec. 5th. Volunteers may 
sign up using Sign-up Genius but may 
also sign up after Mass this weekend, 

October 22nd-23rd.  Interested persons, especially new 
volunteers, may stop by the Winter Relief table in the 
Upper Gallery after Mass to learn more. 

HOLY FAMILY MEN’S OPEN GYM: We are 
bouncing back on Mondays at 7pm at Riva 
Trace Baptist Church, 475 W. Central Ave., 
Davidsonville. Men 18 years or older bring your 
own ball and shoot some hoops for an hour on 

Mondays, November 7 & 21. Any questions? Call Cyndi at 410-
269-0586 (ext. 34) or email familyministry@hfccmail.org.  

HOLY FAMILY IS LOOKING FOR 
BAPTISM SPONSOR COUPLES "There is 
one Lord, one faith, one baptism," - 
Ephesians 4:5. Starting a new ministry here 
at Holy Family  to provide support to new 
parents going through Baptism process. A 

sponsor couple offers a welcome and ongoing contact with parish 
life. Anyone interested in being a sponsor couple, please contact 
Cyndi at familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

OLPH FOOD PANTRY: The blue 
carts for your food donations are in 

the Narthex and outside the front 
of the Church. There has been a 
radical increase in repeat and 

new clients needing food due to 
inflation. Food availability and 

transportation issues are having an effect on the amounts 

that come from our usual outside sources ( Food Bank or 
End Hunger).  Right now our needs are  cereal, canned chicken, 
tuna, peanut butter (18oz. not the large jars), pull top ready to eat 

soup and stews, ravioli, Spaghetti O’s, baked beans, canned fruit/
fruit cups (any variety), mustard, ketchup, mayonnaise (14oz. 
preferably plastic containers), spaghetti sauce and noodles, 

baked beans, crackers, cookies, ramen noodles, pancake mix & 
syrup, mac-n-cheese (individual cups), salt, pepper (small 
containers), flour & sugar (1lb) paper products, and Ziploc bags. 

NEEDED FLOWER ARRANGER:  
If you have experience creating large 
flower arrangements (think of those 
beside the Tabernacle) and would like 
to help/join the Liturgy Committee, 
please contact Stephanie Abramson at  
sagabramson@aol.com. 

SENIOR MINISTRY LUNCHEON is hosting 
an "Octoberfest" luncheon on Wednesday, 
October 26th from Noon until 2pm.  It is that 
time of year again when the leaves are 
starting to fall; please come to our 

Octoberfest luncheon, it is sure to be a ball.  A light lunch will be 
served and entertainment will be provided. There is no charge to 
attend this event. We hope you can make it, please feel free to 
invite others.  If you are interested, or know someone who might 
be interested, please contact Sue Hickman at (410) 507-
5566.  Please RSVP by Sunday, October 23rd.  

HOLY FAMILY FLOWER MINISTRY:  This 
ministry arranges the flowers and 
personally delivers the arrangements to 
parishioners in need of cheer.  If you would 
like to be part of this lovely ministry, contact 
Cyndi at familyministry@hfccmail.org.  

CARING FOR CREATION 
takes many paths. Sometimes 
rather suddenly, even heart 
clutching. Evenings at dusk, 
add some light sprinkles to 
make the road wet and we 
have a recipe for 
disaster.  Driving down Riva 

Road and there it was, leaping across the road. It was 
over before I new it. The deer doing what deer do, was out 
and about searching for an available mate. Natures most 
urgent call.  Winter is coming and the search for food 
resources intensifies the desire to move across the 
landscape.  Over 200 people die each year in auto-animal 
encounters, what can we do?  Over and over tell yourself I 
will not steer away from the deer, so when that time 
comes you won’t. It will come fast so using your brakes is 
the best defense. Even better is slow down, especially 
when sight lines are limited. If you see one deer, there are 
often several more that you don’t see.  Drive safely 
and avoid distractions as we drive and enjoy all the Fall 
colors.                                 
                              Your faithful servant, Chris Gordon, OFS  

FAMILY MASS GREETERS: 
Praise God with us today! We 
are looking for families that 
would like to be greeters at 
Masses on Saturdays and 
Sundays.  You and your family 

would greet parishioners at the doors when they enter for 
Mass.  Great opportunity for youth service hours. Contact 
Cyndi Zajic at familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

COATS FOR ALL: Have any adults’/children's’ 
gently used coats you're not using 
anymore?  Knights of Columbus are collecting 
them now through Sunday, November 
27th.  Your donated coats will be cleaned, then 
donated to individuals in need in the Annapolis 
area.  Just bring your gently used coats to 

Mass and drop them in the white box in front of the Knights of 
Columbus display in the Narthex.  Thanks so much for your 
willingness to spread warmth this coming winter! 

mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org
mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org
mailto:sagabramson@aol.com
mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org
mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org


October 23, 2022 

MEN'S GROUPS: Fraternity, 
discussion and faith. We meet 
every other week.  Choose from a 
variety of meeting times. For more 
information and to find a time that 
works for you visit the Homepage 

on our website www.holyfamilychurch.com and scroll to the 
icon “Men’s Ministry” to get all the updates. 

DOMESTIC VIOLENCE SUPPORT GROUP: “HOME 
SHOULDN’T HURT!” This group is held online on 
Wednesdays at 4pm.  If you are interested, please contact 
the YWCA at 410-626-7800 so you can be invited to the 
group.  Nancy Frank is the contact person there. If you 
would like additional resources you can also 
email familyministry@hfccmail.org.   

DEACON DOUG’S Q & A: Many volunteers 
in the parish take what is known as Virtus 
training. What is it? 
 
Answer to the question about the small 
round container for the Eucharist:  It is 
called a Pyx.  The word "pyx" comes from 
the Greek word, "pyxis," meaning box or 
receptacle.  It is a round cylinder 
sometimes used in the early Church to 

contain the Eucharist on the altar, like the tabernacle 
today.  In more recent times it is small enough to contain 
one or a small number of hosts to be taken and shared 
with the sick and shut-ins.  

WITNESS TO LOVE: Holy Family engaged 
couples!  This is our premarital program. 
Please contact Cyndi Zajic at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org.  Congratulations!!  

FRIDAY FELLOWSHIP: Join us on Fridays 
after daily Mass in the Lower Level Gathering 
Space! Join us for cards and games (to be 
selected weekly).  Email Cyndi at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org or call the Parish 
Office during business hours. 

BOOK CLUB: Join us on the 2nd Monday 
of each month, at 7pm in the Church library 
for lively discussion, friendship and snacks. 
November’s feature read is In Heaven 
We’ll Meet Again: The Saints and Scripture 
on Our Heavenly Reunion by Fr. Francis 
Rene Blot, S.J. All are welcome! 

Questions? Email Betty Ryon at eryon@0037@aol.com or call 
her at 240-375-6344.  

PRAY THE ROSARY: Mondays at 6:30pm in the 
Chapel. Wednesdays at 5pm (during confessions) or 
4:30pm Saturdays both in the Church. 

“NEW” CAREGIVER SUPPORT 
GROUP: Are you taking care of a 
loved one and looking for ways to 
help them and yourself? Holy 
Family would like to bring you 
together with others going 
through the same trials you are 

going through. This will be your “safe place” to receive the 
support you need to keep going. Meetings are twice a 
month, the first and third Tuesday of the month at 10am 
and / or 7pm in the JMJ.  Stephanie Abramson, group 
moderator, is a parishioner with almost 20 years of 
experience after taking care of her husband, now 
deceased. If you are interested in attending, please email 
Stephanie at sagabramson@aol.com. Bring your loved one 
if you need to.  

MAKING MUSIC, PRAYING TWICE: 
Come be part of our music class for 
children between 2 to 5 years and 
their parents. Our next class is 
Tuesday, October 25th at 10am in 
the Children’s Library and will 

continue through May. Take time to “pray, sing and 
socialize!”  Interested? Please contact Cyndi Zajic at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org or call 410-269-0586  
(ext. 34).  

HOLY FAMILY NURSERY: The nursery is 
now open for the 9:15am & 11:15am 
Masses on Sunday for children between the 
ages of 2 and 5 years.  
NURSERY CAREGIVERS NEEDED AT 
HOLY FAMILY: We need adults (18 years 
or older) that are comfortable caring for 
children under 5 years of age.  This is a 
paid position.  Email 
familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

SEW TIME:  Our next meeting is 
on Tuesday, November 15, 2022 
at 6:30pm in Holy Family 
Classrooms 12 and 13.  We will 
be working on items for our 
upcoming Fall Holiday Sale at 
Holy Family (November 19-20) in 
Unity Hall.  100% of this sale will 

go to support various community groups in need.  Please 
contact Barbara Harmel at barbara.harmel@gmail.com or 
Pam Hines at hinesjp@verizon.net  for more information 
and remember no sewing experience is needed to join.   

FRIENDLY VISITORS brighten lives and 
serve as a vital link to the Church and 
community and its resources. Do you 
know a parishioner who might like a visit 
from a friend from Holy Family?  We have 
a new ministry that can help.  Friendly 

Visitors are parishioner volunteers who visit parishioners 
who spend much of their time at home. The visits are once 
a month and for companionship. This is not health care or 
housekeeping services.  They may play cards, watch a 
movie or just talk.  Our hope is to let them know that their 
life is a respected, valued and cared for member of our 
Church. If you know someone who is in need of 
companionship, please reach out to Cyndi Zajic at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org.  
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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES at our parish. Below are 
ways to earn service hours (Youth) or just to connect with our 
community. 
 

 Shining our Pews: Tuesdays from 3:30pm-4:30pm. 
 

 Children’s Liturgy of the Word (C.L.O.W.) Sundays at 
9:15am Mass for children ages 47 to 10.  Adult 
volunteers are needed!  

 
Interested? Email Cyndi at familyministry@hfccmail.org.  
Interested in helping? Please email Cyndi Zajic, Director of 
Family Ministry at the email given above. 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY: All Young Adults are encouraged to 
email Cyndi at familyministry@hfccmail.org regarding our ministry 
specifically for Young Adults. We have a book study planned to 
start this Fall and we would like to set up some social 
activities.  It's time to get together! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HOLY FAMILY TRUNK OR TREAT 
Sunday, October 30th  

2 to 4 pm 
Rear Parking Lot 

 
For children under 12 years of age.  Wear a 

costume and  
receive a treat!  Bring friends!  We will have 

games and 
costume contests 

 
Teen volunteer opportunity!  If you are 13 to 17 

and would 
like some service hours email Cyndi at 

familyministry@hfccmail.org. 
 

If you would like to decorate a car and give out 
treats email 

Cyndi at familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

DISCOVER CHESTERTOWN ACADEMY: 
31 Rowe Blvd. in Annapolis. High school 
with a higher purpose. Open house dates: 
October 27 & February 23 from 8am-11am. 
For more information call 410-855-3216 
email admissions@chestertonannapolis.org.  

 

 

 

Middle School Halloween Party, Friday, Oct. 28, 

6pm-9pm with High School help needed (service 

hours) !  

Middle School Laser Tag, Friday, Nov. 11, 6:30pm 

- 9pm at OLPH 

High School Laser Tag, Saturday, Nov. 12, 8pm - 

10:30pm at OLPH 

High School - Friendsgiving Dinner, Sunday, Nov. 

20, 5pm-8pm   

High School Winter Retreat, Fri.-Sun., Dec. 2-4 at 

Camp Wabanna, only $50 for the weekend!    

Questions? Email John at john.freiland @hfccmail.org 

or Michael at michael.daily@hfccmail.org. 

RESPECT  
LIFE 

 
PROJECT RACHEL 
BALTIMORE’S 
COME TO THE 
WATERS OF 
HEALING ONE-DAY 
RETREAT DATES. 

SACRASTINS NEEDED: Holy Family Catholic Church is looking 
for a young parishioner who is interested in employment, as well 
as serving their parish.  The Sacristans are the individuals who 
prepare the church for Mass on Saturdays and Sundays every 
week.  You need to be at least 14 years old.  Please contact 
Cyndi Zajic if you are interested and want further information at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org.  
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